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ASX Announcement 
27 March 2024 

 

 

Retraction of Announcement 

 
Cyclone Metals Limited (ASX: CLE) (Cyclone or the Company) advises that it retracts the 
announcement released on 27 March 2024 titled “Operational Update and Investor Presentation” on 
the basis it does not meet the requirements of 5.16 and 5.17 of the ASX Listing Rules and investors 
should not rely on this announcement. 
 
The Company continues to work through its operational milestones outlined in its strategic plan as 
previously communicated to shareholders. 
 
This announcement is intended to lift the trading halt of Cyclone requested on 27 March 2024. 
 
Announcement authorised for release to ASX by the Board of Cyclone Metals. 
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